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The Ministries Committee – The Fruitful Field project
SECTION I  BACKGROUND
1. The Fruitful Field consultation document was distributed around the Connexion and beyond in October 2011. The Council engaged with the document in groups at its October 2011 meeting, and the notes from that meeting form part of the consultation submissions. The consultation closed on Friday 23 December 2011 and the Ministries Committee will, by the time the Council meets, have met on 18 and 19 January to make recommendations based on what it has heard from the consultation. It is not possible at the time of writing to offer anything other than an overview of the consultation process. An oral update will be presented to the January meeting of the Council by the deputy chair of the committee, Anne Brown. 
SECTION II  THE CONSULTATION
1. Over 1900 hard copies of the consultation document were dispatched during the consultation period. The consultation’s web page was viewed 5001 times (3822 unique views), and an electronic version of the consultation document was downloaded 1661 times. 

2. Over 560 consultation submissions have been received from across the Connexion and beyond, which amounts to almost 1000 pages of script. The submissions have been provisionally categorised under the following headings:
Submissions made in a personal capacity
Submissions from local churches, circuits, districts and regional networks

Submissions from postholders within the remit of the project
Submissions from institutions within the remit of the project
Submissions from other bodies, organisations and postholders
Committee members received hard copies of the consultation submissions between 24 and 31 December, and have since been working through these in preparation for the January meeting.

3. During the consultation period, members of the Ministries Committee, supported by members of the Connexional Team, accepted a number of invitations to meet with staff teams and governing bodies within the institutions within the remit of the project. A residential conference of district and regional postholders (District Development Enablers, District Evangelism/Mission Enablers, Participation Project Managers and Training Officers) and a meeting of Oversight Tutors were also able to dedicate time to a discussion of the consultation document.
4. Each of the Regional Training Forums held a special meeting to make a response to the consultation, as did many other groupings throughout the Connexion.

5. Meetings with ecumenical partners gave further scope for ongoing discussions about the vision outlined in the document, as well offering space for partners to share developments within their own denominations.

6. The Ministries Committee is grateful to those individuals, groups and institutions which have made careful, creative and considered submissions on matters which are of great importance to the Methodist Church and the Methodist people.
